
 

 

 

Invitation 

The Serbian Association of Sterilization and Disinfection (SUSID) is organizing his first level 1 
education course for hospital sterile supply. It takes place from 13 to 23 September 2012 in and with 
the support of the Belgrade Military Medical Academy and in collaboration with the Croatian 
Association for Hospital Sterile Supply (HUMS-te), the Disinfection and Sterilization Association of 
Macedonia (DSAM) and the Nurses Association of Slovenia, Sterilisation Section (ZZNS). The course 
is intended for sterile supply staff, nurses of operating rooms, polyclinics and private and dental 
practices and pharmaceutical technicians. 

On Saturday 22 September 2012, a conference with industrial exhibition will be held (Best Western 
Hotel M, Belgrade). At that occasion new trends and developments in the field of sterilization and 
disinfection will be presented. For domestic and international companies it will be a unique 
opportunity to introduce their products on the Serbian market. 

The Serbian Association of Sterilization and Disinfection and me, president of the association, are 
looking forward welcoming you in Serbia at the course and/or at the conference. All information can 
be found on: www.susid.rs . 

Best regards, 

Dejan Petrovic, 

President of SUSID 

Belgrade, 05/07/2012 

http://www.susid.rs/

